

August 2023

Dear Student, Parents, and Families,

Welcome back! I hope you are enjoying your summer and are preparing for an exciting school year. My name is Mrs. Schmalzried, and I will be your special education teacher this year!

I currently live in Chalfont with my husband and three children, Ryan, Parker, and Grady (see photo above!). We enjoy spending time outside and spend lots of time at all the wonderful playgrounds in our community!

I graduated from Elizabethtown College with my bachelor's degree in Elementary and Special Education and received my master's degree in special education from Arcadia University with the Autism Endorsement and ABA certificate. I have been teaching special education in Central Bucks for eight years, and this will be my third-year teaching regional learning support. I am looking forward to getting to know you and your family!

We will be sharing all about our summer adventures on the first day of school, so please bring in a picture or two to share with the class! I hope you enjoy the rest of your summer, and I can't wait to meet you!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Jaclyn Schmalzried